
ATTENTION 
 
 

The new EMS Registry System will be coming soon. 
 

The Pennsylvania Department of Health, Bureau of EMS have updated the EMS 
Registry System.  The new system will better support our EMS system including 

certification records and EMS education. 
 

As part of our deployment, the current system must be taken offline to allow data 
conversion from the current system into the new.  Therefore starting the morning of 

November 20th the current system will shut down.  The new EMS Registry System will 
be online and available starting November 28th.  We apologize if this causes any 

inconveniences and thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we roll this 
system out.   

 

Please make every effort possible to prepare for this transition.   

EMS providers should print their continuing education report prior to November 20th to 
reference while preparing for re-certification. 

EMS Educational Institutes & EMS Continuing Education Sponsors should assure that 
any registration submissions needed for the period of time from November 20, 2017 to 

November 28, 2017 are submitted prior to November 17, 2017. 


